
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 

 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

AFTERSCHOOL 
PROGRAM 

INFORMATION 
 ‘Kaleidoscope Backyard’ 

‘YW Hub’ 
DIRECTOR: 
Arthur Smith 
(203) 869-6501, ext. 251 
a.smith@ywcagreenwich.org 
 
Youth Program Assistant: 
Ms. Jennifer Valle 
 (203) 869-6501, ext. 181 
 
 

VIRTUAL 
ACTIVITIES 

 

SPELLING 
COOKING 
ARTS & CRAFTS 
MATH 
CHESS 
FITNESS 
EVENTS 
S.T.E.A.M. 

PICTURES FROM THE YW AFTERSCHOOL IN ACTION  
 

     

Please feel free to choose and double-click on any of the following activities, that your child can work on separately 
or that you can work on together as a group.  The Office of Youth Programs will provide more activities via email 
OR the GYWCA virtual website: https://ywcagreenwich.org/at-home/ 
 

** ARTS & CRAFTS ACTIVITY ** 
 https://youtu.be/Y4k0ihOrFtU 

 
** FITNESS ACTIVITY **    ** SPELLING ACTIVITY **     ** MATH ACTIVITY ** 

 

                                 
FITNESS ACTIVITY 

2.pdf                         
Fill in the blanks 

4.pdf                          
MATH 

ACTIVITY.charts 2.pd 
 

PARENTS – 
We understand that some of you have chosen remote 
learning or are not yet prepared to have your child 
participate in an afterschool activity setting. Here at 
the YWCA Greenwich, we wish to continue to keep in 
touch with our former participants and still provide some 
‘virtual’ programming. The GYWCA Office of Youth 
Programs will provide a newsletter twice a month, with 
activities for your child to enjoy; and information about 
upcoming programs at the YWCA you may be interested 
in.  Obviously, we would love to have your child 
participate in our program in person, but this should 
suffice until we see each other again. STAY HEALTHY!!! 

- Arthur Smith, Director of Youth Programs 
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